
Headquarters | 600 East Boulevard Avenue, Dept 504 | Bismarck, ND 58505 
PHONE: (701) 328-2447 | FAX: (701) 328-1717 | ND.gov/NDHP 

 

 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE | FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE | August 27, 2021 
 

NDHP Announces Cashin Promotion 

 
NARRATIVE: Colonel Brandon Solberg announces the promotion of Trooper Andrew Cashin 
to Sergeant and reassignment as a regional sergeant serving the Northwest region. 

Cashin received a Bachelor of Science degree in Criminal Justice from Bemidji State 
University in 2006.  He joined the North Dakota Highway Patrol in 2010. After graduation 
from the Highway Patrol Academy in June 2010, he was stationed in Cavalier as a traffic 
enforcement trooper until 2016.  Since then, Cashin has served as a traffic enforcement 
trooper in Grand Forks where he currently serves. Cashin was recently named the 2020 
NDHP Trooper of the Year. 

Sgt. Cashin received a promotional certificate and chevrons at a ceremony at NDHP 
regional office in Grand Forks on Aug. 27. Sgt. Cashin begins his duties as a Northwest 
regional sergeant, stationed in Williston, effective Aug. 28. 

 

 
Left, Colonel Brandon Solberg congratulating Sergeant Andrew Cashin  

 
 

 

For more information, contact: Sgt. Wade Kadrmas, wkadrmas@nd.gov, 701-328-4252 
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